
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The 13th GLH Working Group (WG) meeting was hosted by UNITAR Hiroshima Office 

(amidst typhoon #8!). Members reviewed most recent developments with regard to 

partners worldwide, including planting of a Gingko biloba sapling in Sarajevo's 

Friendship Park, commemorating the 100th anniversary of World War I.   
  
Information was also shared on the field visit by GLH Master master gardener to 

Nagasaki and the status of its A-bombed trees. 
  
Finally members discussed some new ideas and plans, including that of bringing 

together a Scientific Advisory Panel to guide GLH co-founders in scientific aspects of the 

Initiative, and the preparation of a documentary film on survivor trees. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


